
Monday, 4th April 2022

Dear Parents/ Carers

Other than sending paper copies to be completed when your child first enters 
Andreas School, we no longer send hardcopies of the Data Collection Sheet and 
Consent Forms home. We would advise that you please check and amend your 
child’s data, such as contact details or new address, on at least an annual basis by 
accessing Parent Portal.

We have set up a new consent on Parent Portal that requires you to indicate 
whether or not you consent for ‘letters from school to be sent by email’. We would 
be grateful if you could please action this consent asap. Should you prefer Mrs 
Robinson to add your consent or non-consent on your behalf, please let her know. 

Thank you.

Kind regards

Mrs T Dudley
Headteacher

Andreas School 
Andreas Village 

 Isle of Man, IM7 4EZ 
Headteacher: Mrs Trish Dudley 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Joanne Hawkins 
Telephone: (01624) 880375 

e-mail:- AndreasEnquiries@sch.im
wiki:- www.sch.im/andreas

Facebook:- https://www.facebook.com/localvillageschool/
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